
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the State of Alaska mail system. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

From: Gordon Chew
To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored)
Subject: Hoonah Borough proposal
Date: Friday, February 23, 2024 11:55:28 AM

You don't often get email from gordon_chew@msn.com. Learn why this is important

We see no benefit for our business, our family or our City
in this proposal so we would like to remain stewards of
our own area.

We have seen what has happened to the forest in and
around Hoonah and do not condone deforestation for
profit.

Thank you for some consideration.

Sincerely,

~Gordon W. Chew, owner

Tenakee Logging Company
PO Box 24
Tenakee Springs, Ak 99841
907-736-9200
www.tenakeelogging.com
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